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Dear Councillor Martin Suthers,  
 
Thank you for your written question under procedure rule 36 with regards to the  
 Accident & Emergency Unit at the Queen’s Medical Centre. Please see the 
attached information which I hope answers the queries you have raised. 
 
If you do require any further information then please feel free to contact me using 
the details at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Councillor Joyce Bosnjak 
Chairman of the Public Health Committee 
 


